From: Dan Riley
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 6:01 PM
To: Transportinfrastructure <transportinfrastructure@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Cc:

Subject: RE: Question given on notice

Hi Alison

Devonshire Road is already well utilised by freight vehicles, and this is forecast to increase. It
connects directly to the Mamre Road freight precinct. Itis currently one lane in each direction
and is planned to increase to two lanes in the future, however my understanding is that this
upgrade is low on State and Federal priority lists. This route alleviates freight congestion around
the airport by providing an alternative north-south spine to the east of the planned Eastern Ring
Road.

Regards,

Dan Riley
Manager Development Engineering
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WHO'’S YOUR UNSUNG HERO? T

Order of Liverpool Award nominations close 28 June

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land that now resides within Liverpool City Council’s bounda
ries, the Darug and Dharawal nations and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.
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